


 

 

HALQA-E-KHAYAL’S INAUGURAL SESSION:  

A CONVERSATION WITH AAMER HUSSEIN 
 

Halqa-e-Khayal is a faculty and student forum of the Faculty of Languages and 

Literature where we plan to hold critical and literary sessions inviting writers and 

intellectuals from different fields within humanities and social sciences to deliver 

lectures and talks on a range of topics. The basic purpose of the forum is to create a 

learning environment in the FLL to help students engage with writers and scholars 

in their areas and benefit from them.  

The inaugural session of the Halqa is a conversation with Pakistani-British author, 

Aamer Hussein with a focus on his recently published book, Restless. It is scheduled 

to be held at 2:00pm on Friday, 15 October 2021 in the Seminar Room of the 

Department of Shariah and Law and is open for all IIU faculty, and MS/PhD 

students from within Faculty of Languages & Literature.    

Prof Dr Najeeba Arif  

Dean, FLL 
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